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PURCHASING

Joe Lauro, CPPO/CPPB
Director

July 20, 2015

TO: ALL PREQUALIFIED BIDDERS

INVITATION TO BID: Side Slope Closure — Bridgeway Acres Class 1 Landfill
BID NUMBER: 145-0282-CP(DF)

BID SUBMITTAL IS DUE: August 11, 2015 @ 3:00 PM

ADDENDUM NO. 1
Following is additional information, clarifications, questions and responses relative to referenced Invitation
to Bid (ITB):
Advisories
The bid submittal due date has been changed to August 11, 2015 at 3:00 P.M.
The question submittal deadline has been changed to July 31, 2015 at 3:00 P.M.
Clarification
Vendors must be prequalified with Pinellas County in the Road, Street and Storm Water or Water and
Sanitary Sewer type category, or by the Florida Department of Transportation in an equivalent category, in

the amount that equals or exceeds its bid.

Question/Response

Question No. 1:  Upon our review of the “Invitation to Bid” for the Side Slope Closure project at the
Bridgeway Acres Class 1 Landfill, we are requesting that the prequalification provision contained within this
document be waived. The scope of this project is unique in that the required landfill side slope closure work
does not neatly fall into any of the categories listed in the pre-qualification provision and this type of work is
not typically governed by the FDOT. In our view, the attributes of a Contractor qualified to construct a
landfill closure project in Florida would be that they are a licensed General Contractor in the State of Florida
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and that they have demonstrable experience as a General Contractor on many successful projects including
excavation, handling and embankment of solid waste, construction of leachate and landfill gas collection
and conveyance systems, installation of geosynthetic lining systems, and placement/grading of
intermediate and final cover soils for landfills.

Response: Prequalification will remain as a requirement of this invitation to bid. Please see the
Clarification section of this addendum for additional information.

Question No. 2: Is there any MBE/DBE/WBE or similar goal to meet for this job? If so, what would be the
percentage? If the answer is yes, is it required to submit DBE forms with the bid?

Response: There is no MBE/DBE/WBE or similar goal requirement for this invitation to bid.
All other specifications, terms and conditions remain the same.

Please remember to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in Section F, Page 48 under Addendum No. 1 and
return with completed bid package.

incerely,

e Lauro, CPPO/CPPB
irector of Purchasing



